Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)

From: Quandt, Jeff (NHTSA)

Sent: " Thursday, June 11, 2009 2:35 PM

To: 'William_Willen@ahm.honda.com’

Cc: Bressant, Kerrin (NHTSA); Johnson, Valencia (NHTSA)
Subject: RE: PE09-024 Odyssey Soft Brakes

Bill,

Your request for an extension for responding to the information
request for PE09-024 is granted. The response is now due on July
24. |

Regards,

Jeft

From: William_Willen(@ahm. honda com
[mailto:William_Willen@ahm.honda.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 2:21 PM
To: Quandt, Jeff (NHTSA)

Subject: PE09-024 Odyssey Soft Brakes

Jeff,

Per my phone call to your voicemail, American Honda would like
to request
a two week extension for our response to this inquiry. the response is
now |
due on July 10, and we would like to respond no later than July 24.
Also,
your letter notes that NHTSA has received 52 owner complaints, and
we would
like to recetve copies of those complaints as soon as possible.
Thanks, and best regards.




BILL

This e-mail message and any files transmitted with it are subject to
attorney work product and attorney-client privilege and contain
confidential information intended only for the person(s) to whom
this

e-mail message is addressed. If you have received this e-mail message
in

errot, please notify the sender immediately by telephone or e-mail
and |

destroy the original message without making a copy.

Thank you.

WILLIAM WILLEN

(310)783-3277




